ELECTRICITY WORKS - NOTIFICATION OF TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT AND ACCESS

Dear Resident,

Please be advised that Montpelier Road will have traffic management in place and this letter is to inform you prior to works commencing as agreed with the council.

OCU will be carrying out these works on behalf of Scottish and Southern Electricity Network between 23/06/2025 – 03/07/2025. OCU apologise for the inconvenience created by these necessary electrical works.

Unfortunately, due to the nature of these works, the area where private parking is used may be inaccessible at some points, due to us needing to excavate down the private lane towards the electrical substation. We will try our best to maintain access where possible and safe.

Please be assured, SSE and OCU are liaising closely with the Government to ensure we are following the most up to date guidance regarding the decisions we are making are in the best interests of our people and communities.

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause and would like to thank you for your patience. All works have been agreed with the local authority, and we will do all we can to minimise any inconvenience.

f you have any queries, please email

